MARATHON TOWNSHIP
Master Plan Subcommittee Minutes
January 14, 2025

Members of the Marathon Township Planning Commission, Zoning Board of Appeals, and
Township Board met with Alex Hritcu and Amy Bontempo from Rowe Professional Services for the first
kick-off meeting of the Master Plan project. Subjects discussed were the project timeline, the planning
process, the relationship between planning and zoning, as well as the roles and responsibilities of the
Planning Commission.

The next meeting is scheduled for January 22, 2025. In future meetings we will be discussing
demographics, natural features, existing land use, goals and objectives, future land use plan, and a
zoning and implementation plan.



